
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13th May 2022 
 

SUMMER FAYRE 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
We are very pleased to announce plans for our Summer Fayre this year.  
 
Date: Thursday June 9th 2022  
Time: Approx 3:15 pm – 7 pm (once all children have been safely dismissed).  
Place: School Top Field/ Playground 
 
We welcome all to come and enjoy food, drink, bouncy castles (unlimited bounce 
band £3), music, a raffle with some fab prizes (£1 a strip of tickets), and a toy 
stall (from £2).  
 
In addition, there will be a on site, with clowns, 
acrobats and more! There are limited tickets to the two showings, so if you do 
wish to attend the circus please purchase on ParentMail as soon as possible! 
Early Bird price of £5.50 per ticket, ending on 22nd May when the price will go up 
to £6.50 per ticket.  
 
However if you are not attending the circus you can come along and enjoy the 
activities on site with friends and family!  
 
We will see you there!  
PTA Team 
  
 
 


